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September 2019 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Geography Fieldwork September 2019 – getting to know the area & Silverdale School 
 
As part of the unit of work about location and place that your child is, or will be, studying in Geography, they will be 
undertaking some field work in the local area looking at land use and sense of place.   This will all be undertaken 
within one of their Geography lessons and will involve walking up to Bents Green and around the surrounding 
greenfield sites and back to school, under the supervision.  Your son/daughter will be informed of the exact date of 
this nearer the time, dependant on timetabling, although it will be between one of the following dates: 

Week commencing 9th to 27th September 

They will need to bring with them an outdoor coat in case of poor weather.  

We will assume that unless we hear from you to the contrary, that you give permission for your child to take part in 
this fieldwork. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 
 

N.Papaspyrou 

 
Mrs N Papaspyrou 
Geography Teacher 
 


